
Dear visitors,

we are currently participating in the 
„nutritionDay in ICU“-project.

November 15th 2018



This is a quality measure to investigate nutritional care in 

our unit. 

Data collection simply involves a questionnaire and 

requires no additional blood samples or harm to your 

relatives.

In case you do not wish your relative to participate in this 

audit, please inform us. Your relatives will not be  

disadvantaged in any way if they choose not to participate.


